Weekly Newsletter

Week at a glance

| Monday 25/09 | Art & Craft Club - 3:30-4:30pm |
|--------------------|---|
| Tuesday 26/09 | Multiskills Club – 3:30-4:30pm |
| Wednesday 27/09 | Forest School Year 1 |
| | Lego Club – 3:30-4:30pm |
| | Dance Club – 3:30-4:30pm |
| Thursday 28/09 | Violin lessons continue Year 3 and Year 4 |
| | Football Club – 3:15-4:15pm |
| | Martial Arts Club – 3:15-4:15pm |
| Friday | Archery Club – 3:30-4:30pm |
| 29/09 | Cheerleading Club – 3:30-4:30pm |

Further Ahead:

Y4 Malvern Residential meeting – 04/10 6:00-7:00pm Harvest Festival (St Michael's Church) – 06/10 9:30am

Governor update

It has been a very busy start to the term with preparations well underway for recruiting a new Headteacher.

The Governors had our AGM last week, during which Andy Wood stepped down as Chair and I was voted in as the new Chair. Fortunately, we succession planned this move and as such I have been Vice Chair for two years and have taken the lead on Headteacher recruitment from the start. I would like to thank Andy for doing a wonderful job over the last few years, and he will be remaining on the board of governors and will be part of the Headteacher recruitment panel. Katie Edwards is now Vice Chair and Chair of the resources committee, and Doug Owen is now Chair of curriculum and standards.

We are lucky to have a really strong team of governors who bring lots of different skills to the panel. The recruitment advert for our new Headteacher went out at the start of term and there has been lots of interest. Mr Roberts and I have shown a number of people around school already and we hope that there will be a healthy number of applications for us to short list from.

Kerri Monaghan, Chair of Governors

Reminders

-Wednesdays Y1 to wear Forest School clothes and bring wellies

-Thursdays Y1 to come to school in PE kit







The next Bag2School collection is on <u>Thursday 9th November</u>.

Please drop bags of old clothes (not uniform) and bedding etc into the bike shed from Monday 6th November

Well done! Rainbow Assembly

Well done to Aica Chaudhuri, Theo Hulse, Joseph Finnerty, Jessica Sabel, Henry Edwards, Mia Stewart, Harriet Cotterill and Emily Davis.

The Rainbow Cup was awarded to Year 2 for being kind and helpful.